
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  03/26/2020 11:27:20 AM

To:  Len Aslanian <len.aslanian@lacity.org>

Cc:  Sabrina Teller <STeller@rmmenvirolaw.com>; John Fox <john.fox@lacity.org>

Subject:  Re: Hollywood Center - transportation
 

Received, thank you.

On Thu, Mar 26, 2020 at 10:22 AM Len Aslanian <len.aslanian@lacity.org> wrote:
Hi Mindy - please see attached Transportation redline. 

Thanks,
Len

-- 
Leonard P. Aslanian| Deputy City Attorney
Los Angeles City Attorney's Office | Land Use Division

Len.Aslanian@lacity.org | 213.978.8195 (Direct) | 213.978.8090 (Fax)

*****************Confidentiality Notice *************************
This electronic message transmission contains information
from the Office of the Los Angeles City Attorney, which may be confidential or protected by the attorney-client privilege and/or
the work product doctrine. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying,
distribution or use of the content of this information is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify
us immediately by e-mail and delete the original message and any attachments without reading or saving in any manner.
********************************************************************

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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